
 

26th March 2020 

 

Dear parent / carer, 

Thank you so much for all the support and kind words we have received from so many of you about the work 

our teachers are setting for your children in these unprecedented times. We really do appreciate each and every 

one of them.  

 

We have asked all colleagues to do their best to schedule tasks in such a way as to assist students greatly in 

managing their personal school workload. We would continue to ask for your support in helping your children 

simply follow their standard timetable for the day, and of course, in helping them to understand the need to 

complete only an appropriate amount of work for each session. 

 

It is wonderful to see that the use of Google Classroom is proving effective for so many, but please do let us 

know if you experience any trouble with this learning platform or are unable to access it. Please also ensure that 

your son / daughter has signed up to all necessary classes. 

 

I hope you are all keeping well. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Paula Williams 


